
 

June 13, 2014 
 
Scott Spjute 
PDS – Current Planning 
 
Re:   Annexation/Rezone Application; CAR14-00014 
 9889 W. Hill Road 
 
Dear Scott, 
 
This is a request to annex 557 acres of land in the area of 9889 W. Hill Road, roughly 
bounded by State Street to the South, Horseshoe Bend Road to the West, Hill Road 
Parkway to the North and existing Boise City limits on the East.   
 
The annexation area in question is currently served by both the North Ada County Fire 
Protection District and the Eagle Fire Protection District.  Upon annexation it will be served 
by the Boise City Fire Department (BFD). 
 
All areas within the City of Boise should be within 1½ miles or 4 minutes of a fire station.  
Portions of the proposed annexation area will not meet the proposed distance and travel 
times.  Fire Station 13, currently proposed on Pierce Park Road, will also respond to this 
area when constructed. 
 
Regards, 
 
Romeo P. Gervais, P.E. 
Deputy Chief – Fire Marshal 
Boise Fire Department 

 


